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Thursday, 14 December 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

We recently conducted a survey to gather your voice about communication at school. Feedback 

indicated that there is not always enough notice about our sports competitions, since selection 

of the pupils usually follows trials that are carried out the week prior. 

To ensure that parents and carers have enough notice of upcoming competitions, please find 

attached the Leger Sport Competition Calendar for 2023/24. If your child shows an interest in any 

of these sports, please encourage them to attend the trials held prior to the competitions taking 

place, with Mrs Blake. We will then do everything within our power to inform you with enough 

notice that your child(ren) has been selected. 

 

If you require any further information at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

 

Best wishes. 

 

 

Mr J.Dougherty 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


